From: Laur D

Sent: 2021/12/02 10:52 AM

To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Dec. 7 Meeting

Hello, 1 would like to submit the following questions and concerns regarding the development proposal on
Avondale and Bramalea.

1. What will the city do to ensure that the safety of the intersection increases/remains the same following the
development of the new building?

2. How does the city plan to maintain similar traffic flow and reduce congestion in the area?

3. Will the city expand the lanes on Avondale to accommodate traffic?

This intersection is not a safe one as is. There are numerous accidents that take place throughout the year.
Avondale is a one lane road when traveling from East to West. There are school buses that stop nearby and
traffic comes to a halt. When people park on the side of the road cars use the middle lane meant for turning, to
continue traveling. The entrance proposed for the building is from Avondale, this means that anyone traveling
west on Avondale, needing the make a left turn into the parking space of the building will block all traffic.



